

St. Joseph's Ward, 10th March 2015

Re: Ward Donation

Dear Mr. Tunney,

The Management and Staff of St.Joseph's Ward wish to express our deep appreciation to you and your school community for your generous donation.

Such a substantial donation will contribute greatly to further development of the ward. It will be our intention that your donation will be used to purchase: DVD players, Televisions and Armchairs for patients and parents. Due to your kind generosity these purchases can be made, thus reducing anxieties for both parents and children. And making their stay in hospital a much more enjoyable one.

Once again we would greatly appreciate if you could forward our thanks to your generous staff and students.

Kind regards

Sinead Reilly CNM 2 / Karen Glennon CNF

St. Josephs Ward

Our Ladys Children Hospital

CC, Mr. Moore, Maria Noonan,

Ospidéal Mhuire na Leanaí, Cromghlinn, Baile Átha Cliath 12, Éire
Our Lady's Children's Hospital, Crumlin, Dublin 12, Ireland
Tel: +353 (o)1 409 6100 | Fax: +353 (o)1 455 8873 | Website: www.olchc.ie

...where children's health comes first